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Comments: The Rangeland Management Directives have been in place for approximately 30 years. The focus of

this effort is on updating outdated manuals and handbooks. The updates make them more usable, modern and

conform to recent legislation. The updates provide greater management flexibility and improve the clarity of

policies and procedures to guide responsible and consistent management of NFS lands. The updates involve 17

chapters with most of the updates being made to Forest Service Handbook 2209.13. This is a good thing to do.

Thank you for reading.


